
 

 

 

Virtual Family Mask-a-Rade: Frequently Asked Questions 

What is the Mask-A-Rade? 

We are excited to present this ALL NEW virtual event for 2021! The entire family will be able to enjoy music from the 

popular band, Rocky Road and watch well-known St. Serra teachers perform in our very own version of “The St. Serra 

Masked Singer” – all from the comfort and safety of their own living room! The ever-popular Opportunity Baskets will be 

back, and winners will be drawn live during the event. To add to the fun, each registered family will receive a 

masquerade-themed event box to enjoy at home during the event (live-stream students will have an opportunity to pick 

up their event boxes from school prior to the event.). The event box will contain yummy gifts, masquerade-themed 

party favors and special surprise gifts for each child! It is our hope to provide a fun, memorable and SAFE event for every 

St. Serra family to enjoy together! 

When and where will the event occur? 
This live-stream event will take place on Saturday, February 20, 2021 from 5:00 to 8:00 PM. A link to the event will be 

emailed to all registered families prior to the event date. 

How does my family participate? 

Hard copy invitations will be distributed to St. Serra students on January 21. Invitations will also be posted on the St. 

Serra PTO website under the “Parents Only “section. The deadline to register is 12:30 PM on February 10. The 

registration cost is $60 for the entire family and includes an event box for four (4) guests (two parents and two children). 

Individual “treat” boxes can be purchased for additional students for $15 each. Registered families will also receive 

access to the live event via internet link, as well as access to vote in “The St. Serra Masked Singer” contest. 

What is the Opportunity Basket Raffle? 
There will be between 30 to 40 exciting “themed” raffle baskets for girls and boys of all ages, including awesome prizes 

such as a Razor electric scooter, Glossier make-up kit, a plasma TV, Disneyland tickets, a gamer chair with headphones, 

and much more! Tickets must be pre-purchased and the drawings for the winners will take place live during the event. 

Families who pre-order 24 or more Opportunity Basket raffle tickets will also receive a Non-Uniform Dress Pass for 

February 18 for every St. Serra student in their family. 

Can I volunteer for this event? 
Parent volunteers are absolutely needed and appreciated! If you are interested in possibly volunteering before or at the 

event, or have any questions, please email our event Chair, Jamie Gorrell or PTO Parent/Child VP, Heather Ward at 

father-daughter@serraschool.org. We look forward to hearing from you! 
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